
 

WESTERN RACINE COUNTY SEWERAGE DISTRICT 

(WRCSD) 

 

 

 

Informational Meeting Notice   
 

 

 

On Friday, July 30, 2021, at 9:45 am 

at the Racine County Ives Grove Building 

there will be an ARPA informational meeting with Racine County.  

 

There will be 3 or more WRCSD Commissioners in attendance.  

NO Commission business will be transacted.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vince Klemko – President 


